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Morning, I live on the upper Willamette and have had my home here for over 25 

years raising my family.  We have enjoyed the waterway for many years until a group 

started proposing unfounded claims about environmental and fish habitat issues.  No 

official studies have been done about boat traffic but rules have been enacted to limit 

our ability to recreate on this public waterway. 

 

Please support this measure and hopefully eliminate some of these unfounded and 

over reaching rules that limit everyone’s ability to recreate responsibly on our rivers.  

 

Regards 

Rick 


